
Provost Report to Faculty Senate – May 8, 2018 
 

• Pastega Awards ceremony – Pleased to remind all of the opportunity to join your 
colleagues Dr. Marie LeJeune (Education & Leadership) and Dr. Peter Callero (Sociology) to 
celebrate their recognition as the recipient of the Pastega Award for Excellence in Scholarship 
and the Pastega Award for Excellence in Teaching, respectively.  The event is in the Willamette 
Rm, tomorrow, May 9th from 3:30 to 5:00 PM. 
 

• President Fuller has signed off on the Emeritus Professor Policy; next review of the 
policy will be in 2019-2020.  The policy will be posted at the Policy Council website. 
 

• Sue Monahan and colleagues at Willamette Educational Service District submitted 
WOU’s self-study application for accelerated learning programming to the HECC.  It 
will be reviewed later this summer by a program review team under the direction of 
the HECC-ODE Oversight Committee for High School Based Accelerated Learning. 
 

• Closing Comment – Aesthetics and athleticism coming up – Spring Dance Concert 
this Thursday, Friday, Saturday.           


